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Scottish country dancing starts again

	South Simcoe Scottish Country Dancing will be held every Friday until Dec. 4 at 7:30 p.m. at Knox Presbyterian Church, 160 King

St. South, Alliston.

The cost is $7 per person per evening or $72 for the season. The first evening is free.

Scottish country dance is lively, multi-generational and rollicking good fun. They dance jigs, reels and the distinctively Scottish,

slower paced Strathspey. Guests and new members (all levels) are welcome. Partners are not required. Free snacks and juice are

provided.

For more information please contact Susan and Ed Elliotson at 519-941-2134 or check out the South Simcoe Scottish Country

Dancing Facebook page.
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